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Dates for your diary. 

14.06.2022 

Early Years & KS1 

Coffee Morning 

16.6.2022 

Class Photos 

Catholic Athletics—

Warwick University 

18.6.22 

First Holy Communion 

22.6.22 

Year 2 Trip to Weston 

Super Mare 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

On Saturday 18th June, 5 of our pupils 
will receive the eucharist for the first 
time.  This should be a truly joyous   
occasion in the lives of our young          
children. To help ensure it is a joyous 
and uplifting occasion, we are seeking 
the support of some of the other           
children in school to come and form part 
of the choir on the day. It is for one hour, 
from 12.00 -1.00pm.  It is a wonderful 
act of service for the children to support 
each other during such important            
moments. Please do support them in 
coming along with their best singing 
voices. Thank you, in advance.  

CONGRATULATIONS  

Huge congratulations to our netball 
team who WON the Coventry Catholic 
Partnership netball cup on Wednesday 
of last week.   I was honoured to be able 
to go and support them during this    
important game and was so proud of 
each of them.  They were playing against 
Sacred Heart, a team with a track record 
of much success—but St. Anne’s dug 
deep, persevered, played brilliantly as a 
team and showed great skill to be         
victorious by 6—5.  Both teams showed 
real respect and sportsmanship towards 
each other and it was a wonderful game 
to watch.  Well done to all of them!  
Congratulations also to Mrs Maguire and 
Mrs Borgeat who trained them so well, 
and who taught them how to play with 
manners, respect and fairness.   

 

LEAVING EVENTS 

We are delighted to be able to hold 

our very popular leaving events this 

year.  So you have plenty of notice to 

make plans should they involve you, I 

am able to share the following the 

dates with you: 

18.7.2022:  Year 6 prom (5.30—8.00 

at St. Anne’s school) 

19.7.2022: YR-Y5 awards evening 

(6.00—7.30 at St. Anne’s) 

21.7.2022:  Year 6 leavers’ mass 

(9.30 at St Anne’s Church) 

22.7.2022:  Year 6 leavers’ assembly 

(1pm at St Anne’s school) 

These have always proven to be 

wonderful events in past years and 

we are sure they will be equally as 

wonderful this year. We do hope you 

can support your child by attending, 

if your child is involved.  

 

WARM WEATHER 

Finally, if weather forecasts are to be 

believed, the weather is going to 

start feeling more like summer          

towards the end of the week.  This 

will mean the children will be able to 

enjoy our wonderful outdoor space 

and get plenty of fresh air.  Please 

ensure that on the days weather is 

going to be hot, you have applied 

sun cream to your child before they 

come to school.  It is also vital that 

they have a sun hat to wear and a 

water bottle filled with fresh water 

every day.  That way, everybody will 

be able to enjoy the sun safely.  

Please do get in touch if you have 

any worries or concerns. Mrs Baylis 

 

HOUSEHOLD SUPPORT FUND 

During this time with the cost of 
living rising at an unprecedented 
rate, there is the possibility of   
accessing funds to support people 
with the rising costs faced.  I have 
included the link for easy           
reference.  

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/
householdsupportfund 

The Department for Work and 
Pensions (DWP) announced a new 
grant, the Household Support Fund 
(HSF) to cover the period 1 April 
2022 to 30 September 2022. This 
fund is designed to be used to 
support households in the most 
need particularly those including 
children and pensioners who 
would otherwise struggled with 
energy bills, food and water bills. 

The fund can be used to provide 
support with essentials linked to 
energy and water in recognition 
that a range of costs may arise 
which directly affect a household’s 
ability to afford or access food, 
energy and water. 

LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

This year, we have worked with our 
uniform provider, Andy Blair, to 
supply the children in year 6 with a 
leavers’ hoody.  It will be a navy 
hoody, with St. Anne’s written on 
the back and our school logo.  It 
will also have every child’s first 
name printed on the back.  The 
cost of these is £16.00 for child 
sizes and £16+ VAT for adult sizes.  
If you wish to order one, please 
contact Andy Blair’s directly and 
they will take your order and your 
payment.  

https://coventryschoolwear.com/ 

Can we politely request that no parents, pupils or siblings ride any bikes or scooters on site. 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/householdsupportfund
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/householdsupportfund
https://coventryschoolwear.com/


 Star Star 

Year R Mylo Delina 

Year 1 Max Ashraf 

Year 2 Mary David 

Year 3 Kaiden Harley 

Year 4 Joseph Kevin Y 

Year 5 Oceane Jesse 

Year 6 Chinonso Lily-May 

Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated last week. 

Ollie, Kyah, Sienna, Tylar, Kevin B, Rebecca N,  

Year 
Group 

Helpful 
and      

loving 

Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open and 
honest 

1 2 14 48   

2 10 2 25 2 

3 53 35 63 27 

4 2 15 49 1 

5 13 8 13   

6         


